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Dear Oregon Legislature,

Please vote ‘“Yes’ on HB 2027. | moved to Oregon about 3 years ago from Hawaii.
Both states have unbelievable access to nature and wilderness. In a way, Oregon
defines itself by it's natural beauty and the steps that have been taken to protect it.
When entities concerned more with development and legacy than the protection of
Oregon’s scenic waterways try to alter existing laws protecting the Upper Deschutes
(which the OPRD already rejected, something they should be applauded for), it would
set an extremely dangerous precedent for future changes along this area. These
changes would only damage, or ruin, the Oregon environment, something that
defines the heart of Oregon.

That is why it is necessary to strengthen the protections of these state scenic
waterways, and elevate these administrative protections into statues.

You have been an asset to protecting the environment in Oregon. Please continue to
do so by voting ‘“Yes’ on HB 2027.

Respectfully,

Mark Cornish

60060 River Bluff Trall
Bend, OR 97702
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